NUACHTLITIR NA SEACHTAINE
12/06/2017

Corn Mhic Phiarais i bPairc an Chrocaigh

Bhi an-bhua ag Gaelscoil na Camoige 1 bPairc an Chrocaigh inniu! Bhi cluiche an-dian ag na
buachailli, ach fuaireadar an 1dmh in uachtar sa deireadh agus ctiilin amhain mar tharasbarr
acu. Taimid ar fad an-bhréduil go deo as an iarracht a cuireadh isteach sa traenéil agus sna
cluichi 1 mbliana. Ba mhaith linn &r mbuiochas a chur in 10l do na tuismitheoiri ar fad a
thainig go dti an cluiche inniu chun tacaiocht a thabhairt don bhfoireann agus buiochas moér
leis na muinteroii ar fad a rinne an traenail leis an bhfoireann.

Gaelscoil na Camoige had a great win in Croke Park today! The boys had an extremely
challenging game. They emerged victorious with only a single point separating the teams.
We are very proud of the effort that the boys put in to the training and the games this year.
We would like to thank all the parents who came to the game today to show their support,

parents who came to help supervise and the teachers who trained the team. Maith sibh a
bhuachailli!

*




La Oscailte na Naionan
Beidh La Oscailte na Naionan Beag againn Déardaoin, an 15 Meitheamh, 6 1.45-2.15. Is
féidir leis na Naionain nua ata le tosnu linn 1 mbliana teacht ar cuairt chun na scoile.

The new Junior infants, that will be starting with us this year, are invited to visit the school
on Thursday 15" June from 1.45-2.15.

Nuacht O Cairde

A Thuismitheoiri,
A Huge Congratulations to the boys who won their match today in Croke Park! Fantastic
news for the school!

We had a Cairde meeting last Thursday, Thank you to all who came along, We now have a
new committee for the school year 2017/2018. We know Mary, Fiona and Jeff will do a
fantastic job. They already have great ideas for next year...

Minutes from the meeting will follow this week.

Family day was on Saturday. The atmosphere was wonderful. It was a great day for the
children, the parents looked like they were enjoying the sun shine too....!

The day wouldn’t have been possible without the help and support of so many parents....
Thank you to the parents who donated gorgeous cakes, (they really were delicious) thanks to
the lovely mams who helped out in the food tents, to the parents for donating so many prizes,
That spin the wheel was busy all day thanks to the great prizes....thanks to Aoife for giving
out so many pass obair bhaile...... they went down a treat.. Thank you to the past pupils who
gave up their Saturday afternoon to help the children play carnival games. Not forgetting the
patient dads who helped with the bouncy castles and those gazebos, the ladies for the
gorgeous food, the D.J ,the face painters and the helpers who cleaned up at the end of the day
and of course the sunshine!!!! Go raibh mile maith agaibh, we are very fortunate to have so
many kind and generous parents willing to give so much to the school.

The raffle will take place next week in school... we just have to go about finding a few more
raffle prizes seeing as so many children won a raffle ticket at spin the wheel. We are still
going to sell the raffle tickets this week in school as parents are asking about them. They are
€2 FOR 1 OR €5 FOR 3. We have a signed Dublin jersey, 2 amazing drills, a steam mop, a
gorgeous print and we’ll add a few for the children...

Have a great week.

Mile buiochas

Amanda, Tracey & Maeve

Aoife Ni Raghallaigh






